
“Strategy to Get UGC NET/JRF” 

The Postgraduate Department of Mathematics successfully organized an insightful session 
on March 27, 2024, led by Mr. Hiran Das P., a recipient of the Junior Research Fellowship 
(JRF) in December 2023. Mr. Hiran Das, an esteemed alumnus of the department, pursued 
both his Bachelor's and Master's degrees in Mathematics from the institution during the 
2016–2021 academic years. 

The session was specifically designed for postgraduate students and focused on the topic 
“Strategy to Get UGC NET/JRF.” Mr. Hiran Das shared valuable insights, effective study 
techniques, and strategic approaches to help students prepare for and excel in the UGC 
NET/JRF examinations. His guidance was particularly beneficial for aspirants aiming to 
qualify for these prestigious national-level exams. 

On this special occasion, the department expressed its appreciation for Mr. Hiran Das’s 
achievements and his willingness to guide current students by presenting him with a 
memento as a token of gratitude and recognition. The event served as an inspiration for 
students, motivating them to strive for academic excellence and pursue research 
opportunities in mathematics. 

 
 

 
 



 


